
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Posted: 6/7/2022 

 

 

STARS will hold a public hearing to discuss: 

 
SYSTEMWIDE SERVICE STANDARDS & TITLE VI - including public 
input on routes, vehicle load and headways, vehicle assignment, 

amenities, service availability and hours, and on-time 
performance. 

 
The hearing will be held on Thursday, August 15, 2024, at 6:00 PM 

at the: 
           Hoyt Public Library Auditorium 

           505 Janes Ave 
           Saginaw, MI 48607 

 
Riding the Bus to the hearing? Take Route 8 at the Downtown 

STARS Plaza to the Jefferson and Janes bus stop at the Hoyt 
Library. 

 
Persons not able to attend in person may send written comments 

to Glenn Steffens, Executive Director, 615 Johnson Street, Saginaw, 
MI 48607, or email gsteffens@saginaw-stars.com 

 
The Hoyt Library is accessible to people using wheelchairs and 

others with disabilities. Agendas are available in large print. 
Materials in alternative formats, ASL interpreters, real-time 

captioning and other accommodations will be made available upon 
request. Please make your request for an alternative format or 

other accommodations, to Jamie Forbes, Director of External 
Affairs at jforbes@saginaw-stars.com or by calling 989.907.4038. 

To ensure availability, this request should be made by August 2. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

               615 Johnson St. 
           Saginaw, MI 48607 
               (989) 907-4000 

 

      www. saginaw-stars.com 
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